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Law Enforcement Responds to Weapons Complaint 
 

Bunnell, FL (May 10, 2022) – On Tuesday, May 10, 2022, at 12:25pm, Bunnell Police Officers and 
Flagler County Sheriff Deputies were dispatched regarding a weapons complaint with five to six shots 
fired on East Booe Street and South Cherry Street.   
 
Responding officers found shell casings, a small bag of marijuana, and a bicycle in the roadway.  No 
one was on scene.   
 
Officers spoke with several other people in the area who were unable to provide any details about the 
incident.  The investigation is on-going as officers review privately owned video cameras and conduct 
a neighborhood canvass.   
 
Anyone with information about this incident is asked to call CrimeStoppers at 1-877-277-TIPS. 
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